
NGWTE Board- Monthly Update 

Men’s Team Selection 

 

Recent Tasks Completed 

• Finalized replacement LD for Men’s Walk 201 set for October 2021. Mark Harper asked to defer 
for this specific cycle, replaced with Brad Gorski. 

• Tim Sanders is the TSL for Brad. We’ve conducted the first training session via Zoom, which 
included Brad, Tim and myself.  

• Bobby & Ginny had a Zoom training session to get Bobby up to speed with using MM. 

 

Next Round of Tasks 

• The second training call for Walk 201 will happen in March. 
• The other two Fall/2021 LDs (Gary Willis & Andy Burt) have been on delay since Spring/2020, 

both currently anticipate the teams recruited in the beginning to remain mostly intact. Once we 
have a go/no decision for the Fall walks, will reengage with Gary & Andy to finalize their teams 
and recruit any needed replacements. 

• Need to recruit 2 new TSL members, have names in mind and will work on this during March. 

 


